
 

Dear First Grade Families: 

We hope and pray you are all well. We, the first grade team, will be providing you with 

structured assignments. Your teacher will be contacting you to guide you in your daily 

assignments. 

As we progress through this time, remember you don’t have to completely recreate school at 

home. Take time to read, create, play, explore, and most importantly, foster relationships 

through conversations together. 

● On the first-grade website there is a page with free websites students may access. 

● The lesson plan is structured to keep your child engaged in learning and to prepare them 

for 2nd Grade! 

● The Reader’s Notebook pages and enVisions Math Assignments will be due by Friday, 

April 10th.  The drop off site for completed work will be at the school or you may submit 

the finished packet when you come to pick up lunch meals for your child..  Completing 

assignments will count for your child’s attendance.   

Your First Grade Team: 

o Ms. Turner:  sonia.turner@bwcs.k12.az.us 

o Mrs. Martinez: sophia.martinez@bwcs.k12.az.us 

o Mrs. Pruzhanovsky:   zeyna.pruzhanovsky@bwcs.k12.az.us 

o Ms. Williams: hannah.williams@bwcs.k12.az.us 

o Mrs. Marta Leinberger:  marta.leinberger@bwcs.k12.az.us 

o Cari Missan  cari.missan@bwcs.k12.az.us  

Paras: 

o Ms. Moody  lena.moody@bwcs.k12.az.us 

o Ms. Agripino  jo.agripino@bwcs.k12.az.us 

We are just a phone call away if you have any questions about the assignments, concerns, or 

ideas!  Most importantly, know that we care and are here for your children.  We know this is 

new to all of us, so we will work together to keep learning!   

Our most heartfelt regards, 

The First-Grade Team 
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